ATTACHMENT 2

Kumar Neppalli

From: Vance Barham [vbarham@dot.state.nc.us]

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2004 2:40 PM

To: Kumar Neppalli

Cc: Mike Mills; Patty Eason; Mark W. Aldridge; Randy Boles; Vickie Embry
Subject: Traffic Signal - Airport Road (NC 86) at Northfield Drive in Chapel Hill

We have completed our investigation and concur with the Town's request for a traffic
signal.

It is our understanding that the town is holding $50,000 from the developer of Chapel
Ridge for the cost of the signal. Once we receive funding from the town, we will start
the signal design.

If you need additional information, please advise.




